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Naming and numbering proposal for a new development –  

Planning ref: 3209/19 located at: 

Grand Canal Harbour, Grand Canal Place, Dublin 8 

 
 
This naming and numbering proposal refers to a mixed use development of five 

blocks (total 550 units) at Grand Canal Harbour, Grand Canal Place, D8 as indicated 

on the attached site location map. 

The naming and numbering proposed for this development is: 
 

 The Stevedore Building / Foirgneamh an Lastaire 

 The Rupee Bridge Building / Foirgneamh Dhroichead an Rúipí 

 The Shipwright Building  / Foirgneamh an tSaoir Loinge 

 The Lock Keeper’s Building / Foirgneamh an Choimeádaí Loic 

 The Maltings Building / Foirgneamh na Braiche 

The Heritage Officer is satisfied that the proposed names correspond to the 
historical activities at the site and thereby appropriate for this development. The 
naming is considered suitable and is recommended for adoption. 
 
 
 
 
Mary Taylor 
_____________ 

Executive Manager 


